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 From the President continued: 

MISSION OF CVIDS 

“Founded in 1990, CVIDS is a scientific, education-

al, and social organization whose mission is to pro-

mote the genera Hemerocallis (daylily) and Iris. Its 

purpose is to educate our members and the general 

public about all aspects of growing daylilies and iris-

es in eastern Iowa and surrounding regions. To fur-

ther these goals, this organization provides lectures, 

garden tours, plant sales, and fellowship among its 

members and with members of other groups with 

similar goals.” 

In keeping with our Mission and the goal to keep 

CVIDS members active and engaged during this time 

of no face to face meetings, this is an invite and re-

quest that members volunteer to participate in ways 

to keep our club going and to ensure that members 

meet their requirement to pay dues and contribute to 

the activities of the club.   

From the handbook:  Eligibility Requirements for 

Club Plant Distribution (approved 11/12/11, reap-

proved 3/25/15) To be eligible to receive a club plant 

for the current year, a member must have completed 

both of the following: · paid membership dues for 

both the current and previous years (paid by April 1 

of each year). · contributed to the club’s activities 

during the previous calendar year (January 1 through 

December 31) by undertaking any two of the follow-

ing: (1) attended two club meetings (includes gar-

den tour but not the banquet) (2) served as a CVIDS 

Board member (3) chaired or co-chaired a com-

mittee (4) donated plants to a club sale (5) assisted at 

the CVIDS plant sales or auctions (6) presented a 

club program (7) hosted a CVIDS garden tour (8) 

written an article for the Newsletter (9) bid in the 

Silent Auction of returning club plants (10) per-

formed any other activity that contributes to the 

success of the club. 

 

I need members to volunteer to give a program – via 

Zoom, for the membership and/or contribute to the 

newsletter. A book review or horticulture aid or tip 

could be submitted.  We will need members to host 

Open Gardens for 2021 and the hosts can use help 

preparing (number 10 on the list) their gardens.  

There are many ways to contribute to the success of 

CVIDS.   

Please contact me for more ideas and your contribu-

tion.  

 

THANK YOU 

I want to thank members that responding to the De-

cember request indicating interest in a CVIDS pro-
gram via Zoom.  There are tutorials for using Zoom 
available on line and most public libraries will help 

you with Zoom.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE PASSING OF BOB FAULKNER 
 
Jackie Westhoff shared her memory of Bob Faulkner, 
our 2014 CVIDS Fall Banquet Speaker:  
 
“I remember his presentation at one of our fall ban-
quets, he was funny and entertaining as he told us 
about his journey into daylilies and creating his beau-
tiful flowers. I always hoped to get to Northern Mec-
ca some summer to see his garden along with Polston 
and Gossard gardens.  Bob died after a month long 
battle with COVID-19 on December 26, 2020.”  
 
https://www.newcomerdayton.com/Obituary/193604/
Robert-Faulkner/Dayton-OH. 

https://www.newcomerdayton.com/Obituary/193604/Robert-Faulkner/Dayton-OH
https://www.newcomerdayton.com/Obituary/193604/Robert-Faulkner/Dayton-OH

